
STHS basketball teams playing
at home in postseason

The boys and girls basketball teams at South
Tahoe  High  School  will  be  hosting  playoff
games this week.

This is the first time in years for the Vikings to be playing
at home in the postseason. For the boys, it’s the first home
playoff came since 2000.

The boys host Churchill County on Feb. 12 at 7pm. The girls
entertain Truckee on Feb. 13 at 7pm.
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